
SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER 2019 LITTLE SUNSHINES 
NEWSLETTER 

CURRICULUM 

OUR SEPTEMBER CURRICULUM THEMES ARE 
“ALL ABOUT ME” AND “ALL ABOUT MY FAMI-
LY” IN THESE 4 WEEKS WE WILL ALL GET 
TO KNOW ONE ANOTHER AS OUR NEW  
SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS. OUR FIRST HALF OF 
OCTOBER  WILL BE “NUTS FOR NUTRITION”. 
THE CHILDREN WILL LEARN ALL ABOUT THE 
FIVE FOOD GROUPS AND WILL GET A 
CHANCE TO MAKE THEIR OWN HEALTHY 
SNACK.. OUR SECOND HALF OF OCTOBER IS 
“DOWN ON THE FARM “  AND THE CHILDREN 
WILL LEARN ABOUT ALL OUR BARNYARD 
FRIENDS AND THEIR JOBS ON THE FARM.   

BIRTHDAYS 

Gavin Morrison 9/1 
Emma Forquer 9/27 
Harper Kraus 10/3 
Kim Michael 10/30 

Chloe Haberkam 11/1 

CLOSINGS & 
SPECIAL DAYS 

 
 
LABOR DAY  9/2-
CLOSED 
 
GRANDPARENTS 
DAY 9/8 (OUR 
LUNCHEON IS THE 
9TH) 
 
 
COLUMBUS DAY 
10/13 
 
 
HALLOWEEN 10/31 
 
DAY LIGHT  
SAVINGS TIME 
11/3 (SET CLOCKS 
BACK)  
 
 

New Staff 

We have new staff starting soon. I would like to take this time to intro-
duce them.  
We will have Ms. Katie Rossman joining our Toddlers.  Ms Katie is Level 
# MSDE Accredited and will start September 9th from 830 to 5:30 with 
our Toddlers. She was referred to us by a parent of our center :) She lives 
in Joppa Md. 
 
Ms Michelle Cassell will be joining us on September 3rd and will work in 
our 2’s and 3s from 3 to 6 ( Ms Aesha will be still in the room from 7 to 3. 
Ms Michelle comes to us from Baltimore County Schools where she has 
been a Teacher for almost 8 years.. She lives in Fork with her husband 
and 2 children. 
 
Ms . Tanya Sims will join our infant room on September 5th and work 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8 to 5 and will go Full time October 14th. 
Ms Tanya has worked for me for over 11 years at another school and has 
her MSDE Accreditation Level 3. She resides in Windsor Mill with her 3 
daughters.  

HALLOWEEN 
LUNCHEON AND 

PARTY 

ON OCTOBER 31ST WE WILL HAVE A 
SPECIAL LUNCHEON FOR THE KIDS 
AND THEIR FAMILIES. EVERYONE IS 
WELCOME TO JOIN US AT NOON FOR  
A NICE HOT TURKEY LUNCH. IF YOU 
WOULD LIKE TO COME, PLEASE SIGN  
UP ON OUR FRONT SHEET. AT 3PM THE 
CHILDREN WILL GET A CHANCE TO 
PRANCE AROUND IN THEIR COSTUMES  
AND HAVE A SMALL PARTY.I ASK THAT 
THE CHILDREN NOT WEAR SCARY OR 
VIOLENT COSTUMES. THEY CAN COME 
TO SCHOOL IN THEM OR CAN CHANGE 
AT 3PM. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BRING 
IN SOMETHING FOR THE PARTY, 
PLEASE SIGN UP. 

GRANDPARENTS LUNCH 

ON SEPTEMBER 9TH WE WILL HAVE OUR  
GRANDPARENT DAY LUNCH FOR ALL OUR  
GRANDPARENTS AT 12 NOON. WE WILL 

HAVE  LASAGNA And SALAD, FRUIT, VEG-
GIES AND DESSERT. PLEASE SIGN UP IF 

YOU ARE GOING TO ATTEND WITH YOUR 
CHILDREN. 

Events 

 

Little Sunshines will have a visit from Soccer 
shots on September 16th at 10am for a lesson in 
soccer.  We will also have a visit from Ms Kristin 
from KC Dance and Fitness on September 25th at 
10am where she will do a class for the children in 
dance. There is no cost for these 2 classes but if 
you would like to sign up for future classes, let us 
know. They will leave flyers for parents to let 
them know cost if interested. There is no obliga-
tion to participate in future classes.  
I am working on a small event for the children in 
honor of the fall farm season and I will pass along 
the information as soon as I have it organized.  


